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Meeting 

The group were to have presented a cheque donation of £800 to Sandra Fell, 
chairman of the Ark but unfortunately Sandra was unable to come to the meeting.  
 

The group concert organised by Renee is on Saturday 24 March at Queen Mary's 
College. Doors open at 6.30pm, show starts at 7pm prompt, tickets are now sold 
out.  
 

General data protection regulations (GDPR): 
Group ladies have signed to say if they are happy for any photographs taken which 
includes themselves to be used in any publicity material used by the group in future. 
As you know, the only details kept on ladies are names, addresses, phone and email 
addresses for the contact sheet given to each member. We are now by law required 
to have each ladies' consent to keep these details.  
 

Angela has asked the ladies to update the birthday list so that she can send a 
birthday card to them.  
 

Outings: 
The Basingstoke Canal trip is booked for Friday 27 July, boat to leave Odiham Wharf 
at 7pm. There is no charge to the group members as group funds pay for the hire of 
the boat. The arrangements for food will be made at a later date.  
 

There will be a quiz night on 6 May 7pm at Greywell Village Hall. £5 a head, teams 
of six. There will be wine, beer and soft drinks on sale and also a raffle so please 
donate raffle prizes if you can. The evening has been organised by the fundraising 
girls.  
 

Joyce has kindly offered to set up a farm ramble in July or August on her home farm. 
Dogs will be welcome.  
 

There are theatre trips to London from Hatch Warren Community Centre: 
 

'Strictly Ballroom' Wednesday 4 July £62 
 

'Tina Turner the musical' Wednesday 10 October £60 
 



'Lion King' Friday 9 November £65 
 

Deposits of £40 required to secure booking.  
 

The group received a thank you from the Hampshire and Isle of Wight Air 
Ambulance for the £79.31 donation from the ladies in the group.  
 

The guest speaker at the April meeting will be Hannah, one of the nurses from the 
Radiotherapy Unit.  
 

The meeting ended with a raffle.  
 


